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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE: We celebrate Takari’s 50 years of excellence in education this Saturday and have planned a big 
afternoon. Classrooms open at 1.00pm, with the official welcome scheduled for 1.30pm. Mrs Campione has been busy teaching 
students a special community song, which the whole school will sing to the community at the welcome. It is important all students 
are present to sing this special song. As well as all classes being open for visitors, there will be old photos and documents on 
display in the Library, P&C 50th anniversary memorabilia sold from the old canteen and entertainment throughout the afternoon.  
 

I look forward to celebrating this big event with everyone on Saturday.     David Tennant 

 

STUDENTS LEAVING NEXT YEAR?: It is important the school has accurate information for future planning. Please 
contact the school as soon as possible if your child/ren will not be attending Takari PS in 2020 
 
KINDERGARTEN ASSEMBLY CHANGE OF DATE: This term is extremely busy with the 50th anniversary celebrations, 
and the school has had to change the date of the Kindergarten assembly from week 6 Thursday 21 October to week 8 Thursday 5 
December. The assembly will commence at the special time of 10.15am and be followed by the Volunteers ’ Thank You 
Morning Tea. Apologies for the change. We hope you can all make the Kindergarten assembly and invitations for the Volunteers’ 
Thank You Morning Tea will be distributed shortly. 
 

NEW TELEPHONE NUMBER 9253 4550: The school has had an upgrade of our telephone system so we now have a new 
number 9253 4550. You will have a period of time to adjust, where the old number will still connect through to the school. All of 
our stationery is gradually changing and we will distribute a new fridge magnet with the new number soon.   
 
YEAR BOOKS AND TEA TOWELS: The pre ordered Year Books and Tea Towels have arrived and are available for 
collection. They must be signed for in the office by a parent or carer - we will not be sending them home with the students. They 
both look fantastic - we’re sure you will be just as pleased with them as we are! 

EDU-DANCE COSTUME 2019: The following costumes are required for the End of Year concert on Tuesday 10 December.  
 
Kindy - Better When I’m Dancing : White T-Shirt,  black bottoms, 1 x big Black Spot of contact on shirt, painted black nose + 
dots on upper lip 
 

PP - King Julien’s Workout: ‘80’s Workout Vibes’, fluoro clothes, sweatbands, longs socks 
 

Year 1 - Faith: Bright coloured T-Shirt & School Shorts, backwards Cap that fits securely, optional - Tie 
 

Year 2  - Friend Like Me: Blue T-shirt School sports shorts, gold wrist bands made of chrome contact., optional painted black 
beard & hair tied up on top of head. 
 

Year 3 - Hammer and the Frog: Green T shirt & school sports shorts, yellow headband (provided by Mrs Saunders) 
 

Year 4/5   - Do Your Thing: “Teacher” clothes; Shirts, ties, moustache, etc...no accessories that may fall off or hinder movement, 
sports shoes to be worn 
 

Year 5/6 - Funk Soul Brother:Black shorts / jeans, white t-shirt, tie a flannel shirt around your waist (any colour) 
 

Please ensure students wear their joggers/sports shoes. Hair to be tied up unless otherwise stated. Preferably no skirts or 
dresses please. Thank You 

50th Anniversary Program of Entertainment 
 

 

1.00pm Classrooms open 
 

1.30pm Official Opening in undercover area, all students required, WHOLE SCHOOL SONG & YEAR 5 BAND 
 

3.00pm YEAR 6 BAND & STIRLING COMMUNITY BAND 
 

4.00pm Another One Bites the Dust Flash Mob 
 

4.10pm Science Show with Dr Fu 
 

5.00pm Classrooms close 
 
All Day Old photos and documents on display in the Library 
 

  P&C selling memorabilia from the old canteen 
 

  Animal petting farm in the in the old Kindy area, next to Library 
 

  Little Scientists laboratory activities in new Science Lab 3.00pm to 5.00pm 
 

  Decade photos taken at specific times, listen out for the PA announcements 
 

  Sausage sizzle, coffee and Mr Whippy served from the staff carpark 
 

Happy Birthday Takari Primary School! 

THE STAGE IS ALL SET! 
 

A special thank you to Frank Femia for assisting the 
school with the transportation of a stage for the 50th 
anniversary celebrations.  
The school's band will really rock on Saturday! 

https://www.dreamstime.com/illustration/thank-you.html


Takari P&C  
 

Project Cool Fan 
The P&C are always working hard to make sure we are continually giving back to the school where we can. The next project we are 
looking into is making the undercover area cooler by installing a huge industrial fan. We are hoping to get this in before the “End of 
Year Concert” so we can all enjoy the increased circulation. As you know even when we have had discos in the undercover area in 
winter with plenty of bodies in area it gets quite hot. Also it will really help during summer assemblies. I know your kids as well as 
staff and parents will all love the new cool addition! 
 
Colour Run Prizes  
Thank you to everyone for the massive amount of Colour Run fundraising. Prizes have arrived and will be distributed tomorrow,  
Friday 15 November. In addition,  the P&C are providing a small gift (a freddo key ring)! for all the prize recipients. Thanks so much 
for your support, it was such a FUN! fundraiser for the school. Both parents and students really enjoyed the day! 

            Trisha Burgess, P&C President 

Year 6 Camp at Swan Valley Adventure Camp 
 
The Yr 6 students had an absolute blast on their camp last week. It was three days and two nights of fun and adventure. The Yr 6 
students would like to thank Miss Jones, Mrs Yost and Mrs Bishop for coordinating the camp and taking time out of their own 
busy lives to provide supervision and care over the three days. Takari is very fortunate to have such dedicated staff. 

ARCHERY ACTION 
Team One pulled back their strings, took aim and fired. They didn't hit the Bull's Eye but they got close. They had three arrows each. When they 
had shot all their arrows they had to go and get them. They had to be very careful with how to pull them out of the target or they could hurt 
themselves with the back of the arrows. It was an impressive competition even though most Year 6s had never used a bow and arrow before!
                Ashton S 
TERRIFIC TEAM BUILDING 
The Year 6s participated in lots of team building activities. One of the activities was to try and get coconuts full of water to the other side of the 
swinging tyres on chains, without spilling any water. The purpose of the activity was to fill a tube with water to make a key float to the top. They 
needed the key to open up a chest with a med kit inside! After Harlend got the key, everyone had to make it across to the other side. It was great 
how much they were helping one another.              Faith P 
 
CRAZY CAMP ADVENTURES 
The Year 6s were brought down to a lake and taught how to tie a Bob Knot, a Square Lashings Knot and a Tennis Player Knot. They had to tie all 
these knots together to make one big strong knot. David tied the best knot! They used these skills to build two rafts by tying together logs and 
putting them on top of floating barrels.            David Rufov 



Help keep our school safe and secure 
If you see or hear suspicious behaviour immediately contact School Watch 
Security or the Police.  Thank you for your support. 
School Watch Security : 1800 177 777 

2019 Term Planner                     Term 4 

5 

11/11 12/11 

Edu Dance K-6 
13/11 
Uniform Shop  
School Banking 

14/11 
Newsletter #18 
 
K/PP Bunnings 
Workshop 

15/11 
Sat 16 Nov 

50th Anniversary 
Celebrations 

6 

18/11 19/11 

Edu Dance K-6 
20/11 
Uniform Shop  
School Banking 

21/11 
 

22/11 

7 

25/11 26/11 

Edu Dance K-6 
27/11 
Uniform Shop  
School Banking 
3.15pm School 
Council Meeting 

28/11 
Newsletter #19 

29/11 
K/PP 2020 
Orientation Morning  
Yr 5 Academic 
Challenge 

8 

2/12 3/12 

Edu Dance K-6 
4/12 
Uniform Shop  
School Banking 

5/12 
Kindy Assembly 
10.15am 
Volunteers thank you 
Morning Tea 

6/12 

9 

9/12 10/12 

Edu Dance K-6 
 
EOY Concert 5.30pm 

11/12 
Uniform Shop  
School Banking 

12/12 
Newsletter #20 

13/12 

10 

16/12 
Yr 6 Graduation 
Assembly 9.00am 

17/12 
Free band Incursion 
Little Lord St Band 

18/12 
Uniform Shop  
School Banking 

19/12 
Last day for Students 
Reports home 

20/12 
Students do not 
attend 
 

  2020 
We welcome our families back to Takari Primary School at the 

commencement of Term 1 on  Monday 3 February 

Community Notices 

Christmas Family night  
Winter in Wonderland 

Thursday 5 December  
6.00—- 8.00pm 

Come on down for our Winter in 
Wonderland Christmas Family Night end 

of year event. Join us for the Ferris 
wheel, meet and greet Santa, Wax 

Hands, Soft serve Ice cream, Slushies, 
Face painting, Bouncy castle, popcorn, 

disco, games and kids craft. 

For all bookings and enquiries please 
contact 9344 0300 or 

www.bunnings.com.au/balcatta 

BOOK CLUB : The latest edition of the book club has been distributed 

with this newsletter. Please note this is the last edition of the year 
and all orders must be returned by 26 November 2019. 


